Kate Brown, Governor

Ore On Water Resources Department
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Larry Ruckert

33660 Ridge Drive

Tangent, OR 97301

Reference: Transfer Application T-12776

The above referenced transfer application was withdrawn from the record of the Water
Resources Department on March 15, 2018, by Special Order Volume 107, Page 847 (copy
enclosed).

A refund check in the amount of $1570.00 will be coming in the mail to you shortly.

The transfer application is no further force or effect.

If you have any questions related to the withdrawal of this transfer, you may contact your

caseworker, Kelly Starnes, by telephone at 503-986-0886.

Sincerely,
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Sarah Henderson
Transfer and Conservation Section

ce: Lanaya F. Blakely, Watermaster Dist. # 2 (via email)
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